
 

 

CLASS IX ASSEMBLY ON ETIQUETTE 

 

The class IX assembly held on 1st May 2024 aimed to raise awareness among students about 

the significance of practicing good manners and respectful behaviour in various aspects of their 

lives. The Assembly began on a positive note with the morning prayer, followed by an 

insightful thought for the day. Subsequently, students provided updates on national and 

international news, along with school news, fostering awareness and engagement among the 

audience. 

 

During the assembly, the students presented practical guidelines on etiquette, covering various 

aspects such as respect for elders and peers, polite communication, active listening, personal 

space, punctuality, hygiene and cleanliness, respect for property, gratitude and appreciation. 

These points served as practical guidelines for students to incorporate into their daily lives, 

contributing to a positive and respectful school environment. Additionally, a group of students 

recited a poem highlighting that etiquette is more than just a set of rules—it's a way of life that 

involves respecting others, showing kindness and care, and being mindful of the feelings we 

share.  

 

Impact and Reflection: 

 

The Assembly successfully achieved its objective of raising awareness about the importance 

of practicing good manners and respectful behaviour. It empowered students to incorporate 

etiquette into their daily lives by providing practical guidelines, examples, and opportunities 

for reflection, contributing to a positive and respectful school environment conducive to 

learning and personal growth. Headmistress, Senior School, Ms Nishi Dhanjal, appreciated the 

efforts of the students of Class IX-C in organising such a meaningful and insightful assembly. 

 



 

 

 

 


